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October 11th, 2019 

 
 
To: All Beghelli Partners 
 
Subject: Discontinuation of the SRE and RDO Remotes 
 
 
Beghelli USA is officially discontinuing the SRE and RDO remotes effective immediately. We are making these changes 
to focus our efforts on new remotes with better performance and technology like the Pluraluce® remotes family. 
 
 
For more information on the Pluraluce® remotes: 
 

• Pluraluce® Indoor Remote, please click here. 
• Pluraluce® Hazardous Remote, please click here. 
• Pluraluce® Recessed Remote, please click here. 
• Pluraluce® Weatherproof Remote, please click here. 

 
 
Beghelli appreciates and values our partnership. We apologize any inconvenience this announcement may cause, and 
we are eager to provide you with new, enhanced products. 
 
For information on any of our products offering, pricing and availability please contact your Customer Service Specialist 
at 800-726-4316. 
 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Beghelli USA 
 
 
 

For information on all Beghelli USA's product offering please visit 
 

https://beghelliusa.com/c/products/emergency/pluraluce_indoor_remote.php
https://beghelliusa.com/c/products/emergency/pluraluce_hazardous_remote.php
https://beghelliusa.com/c/products/emergency/pluraluce_recessed_remote.php
https://beghelliusa.com/c/products/emergency/pluraluce_wp_nema_4x_remote.php

